
 

NOTICE 
 
 

APPLICATION IN TERMS OF  

THE NATIONAL HERITAGE RESOURCES ACT, 1999  

ACT 25 OF 1999 (THE NHRA)  

 
 

Please note that an application will be made to Heritage Western Cape to 

request amending conditions attached to a previously approved NHRA 

Section 34 Permit, regarding the following property: 

 

Erf: 3032 

Suburb: Bo Kaap  

Town: Cape Town  

Local Municipality: City of Cape Town 

Street Addresses: 150 Buitengracht Street   

Short description of work to be done:  

Amendment conditions attached to a previously HWC approved 

S.34 Permit – revision of architectural design    

 

A copy of the application can be obtained from: 

Peter Büttgens Architects and Heritage Specialist 

E-Mail: admin@pbarch.co.za 

Telephone: 021 422 3487 

Postal Address: P.O. Box 50460, Waterfront, 8002, South Africa 

 

And may be viewed at the offices of Heritage Western Cape, 3rd floor, Protea 

Assurance Building, Greenmarket Square Cape Town. 

 

Any person wishing to comment on heritage grounds to the application must 

make such comment/objection in writing to the above e mail or postal address 

on or before 5 November 2018.  

 
 

 


